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Elliot lkilei 
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Ref: 

Dear Mr lkilei 

fyi-request-11286-30accf4a@requests.fyi.org.nz 
H201908459 

Response to your request for official information 

133 Molesworth Street 
PO Box 5013 

Wellington 6140 
New Zealand 

+64 4 496 2000

Thank you for both of your requests, received at 1 :06am and 1 :20am on 25 September 2019, 
under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) regarding abortion services. 

The Ministry of Health (the Ministry) has consolidated your two requests into a single 
response. 

The full wording of your requests and the Ministry's responses to these are outlined in 
Appendix 1. 

I trust this information fulfils your request. Under section 28 of the Act, you have the right to 
ask the Ombudsman to review any decisions made under these requests. 

Please note that this response may be published on the Ministry's website. 

Yours sincerely 

Maree Roberts 

Deputy Director-General 

System Strategy and Policy 

18 October 2019








